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Thank you  for your  cooperation and understanding  

重要資訊: 請找人為你翻譯

 SkyLink Guideway Partners 중요정보: 번역해주세요 

September 3, 2025 

UPDATED: Temporary Access Closure at 154 Street and Fraser Highway 

This is an update to the notice distributed on August 18, 2025, to reflect the schedule change. 

 Map: Temporary access closure at 154 Street and Fraser Highway. 

Construction for the Surrey Langley SkyTrain is 
underway. Activities include foundation construction, 
pier construction, utility relocations, installation of new 
utilities to power the SkyTrain and road works. 

To support this work, the following traffic pattern 
changes will be in effect from September 8-19, 2025: 

• East-west traffic is reduced to one lane in each 
direction on Fraser Highway.

• No access at 154 Street. Access to/from Fraser 
Highway is available via 88a Avenue.

• No right turn onto 154 Street for vehicles 
travelling westbound on Fraser Highway.

• The sidewalk on the northwest corner of Fraser
Highway and 154 Street will be closed.

• Pedestrians will be detoured around the work
area using available crosswalks and support
from traffic control personnel. Pedestrian access
to businesses will be maintained.

• Cyclists are to share the vehicle lane through
this area.

What to Expect 

Timing 
September 8 to September 19, 2025 

Hours of Work 
Monday to Saturday from 7 a.m. to 10 p.m. 
Traffic pattern changes will be in effect 24/7. 

Traffic 
No right turn onto 154 Street for 
vehicles traveling westbound on Fraser 
Highway.  

Impacts/Interruptions 
Temporary access closure at 154 Street and Fraser 
Highway. The travelling public can expect travel 
delays while in the area.  
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